
 

 

Michael Sheehan, CSI 

Review of February 2019 Minutes: 

We met at Willikers on February 5th. Here are a few highlights: 

● Terri will distribute a Dynamic Chapter Program Score Card to rate 
our Programs.  

● The February Program, which focused on the challenges of working 
on a Historical Building, with speakers Sue Arena and Deb Packard, 
was well attended. We saw several new faces in the group. 

● In March, Patti Sheehan, the Building Inspector for the Town of 
Shrewsbury, will go over the current Residential Codes. We expect 
this to be a popular Program. April has us at the WPI Burn Lab for a 
Spray Fireproofing Presentation.  

● Terri, Marty and Roland continue to provide us with the monthly 
newsletter along with Jackie and Mike H handling Social Media. 

● We are considering a Young Professional Social for the 21+ crowd. 
Mike S and Steve will explore the Apex Center in Marlboro before the 
March BOD Meeting.  

● We are at 29 members and hoping to hit 30 soon! 
● The Northeast Regional Conference is May 30​th​ to June 1​st​ in Hartford 

Ct. Check the Website for more information.  
● The Nominating Committee for the BOD Elections is: Neil, Steve and 

Jackie. The Ballot will be issued in March for April Elections.  
● Our next BOD at Willikers is March 5​th​ at 5pm 

 


